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We are moving

The new building is currently under construction and our goal is to 
take occupancy on October 1st with a full 60 days to transition over 
clients by our December 1st go live date.  

Rest assured that our transition teams will be in contact with you to 
assist in managing this change, and we are open to making any special 
accommodations needed to ensure the move will not impact your 
business.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation, and 
for the trust that you have always placed in us.  We know at the end 
of  this transition we will be better equipped to serve all of your 
needs now and into the future.

Sincerely,
Eduardo “Lalo” Acosta

We are proud to announce that we will be relocating our San Diego Corporate Headquarters from our 
current location on Siempre Viva Road to a new location at the Landmark at Otay business park. This new 
expansion into the Landmark at Otay business park will allow us to consolidate operations with our 
current warehouse at this same business park.

We are confident that the move into our new Corporate Headquarters will allow us to accommodate our 
clients’ needs based on the growth being projected as a result of  recent changes in the global supply chain. 
With Near-Shoring, the boom in E-commerce, and organic growth amongst our clients, we are very 
excited that this expansion will allow us to grow with our industry while continuing to provide quality 
services to our clients
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